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April 5, 2019

To our good friends at Villa Joseph Marie High School,

We'd like to express our sincere appreciation for your school’s continued support in
2019, and for once again doing such an amazing job of sharing the Pulsera Project
with your community! It has been such a pleasure working with you guys again, and
we are immensely grateful for the hard work & positive energy that you have
continued to put into your partnership with our organization. We hope you enjoyed
your second pulsera sale!

Ijust looked through our records, and you have now raised almost $3,000 in total for
the people, programs, and communities we work with in Central America. That
amount is truly a fortune in the communities where we work, and to raise that over
the course of just two pulsera sales is absolutely amazing.

Those funds have had—and will continue to have—a profound impact on countless
lives there....sustaining fair-trade employment for nearly 200 artists in Nicaragua &
Guatemala, and providing funds for university scholarships, secondary education
programs, emergency services for those impacted by the ongoing crisis in Nicaragua,
women’s empowerment initiatives, artisan health care, environmental programs, and
many other community projects that impact & positively change the lives of hundreds
of people in Central America.

Thank you again for your generous support this year, and please make sure to extend
an enormous “thank you” to everyone in your school community who was involved
with this year’s effort. We’re wishing you all a wonderful rest of the school year, and
we can’t wait for the next chance we have to work together!

Colorfully,
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Jillian Bonner
US Operations
The Pulsera Project
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